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Memorial Service 

Rev. Dr. Sun Myung Moon 

Founder of Universal Peace Federation 

September 30th, 2012, 1:00 pm Reception 

2:00 pm - 4:00 pm Memorial Service 

Royal National Hotel, Bedford Way, WC1H 0DG near Russell Square 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

We have been so moved by the emails and the phone calls we have received over the last ten days since 

the passing of Rev Dr. Sun Myung Moon, the Founder of the Universal Peace Federation. Those have 

been of great comfort to Mrs. Moon, her children and the wider family as well as Margaret and myself at 

the UPF office in London. A number of us will attend the Ascension ceremony in Korea on the 15th of 

September. That will be a large public event and will be reported in the media. Some details and reports 

will continue to be reported on the website www.uk.upf.org, Facebook, @ukUPF (twitter) etc. over this 

period. 

 

In the UK we are planning to have a public event on the 30th of September from 1:00 pm in the Royal 

National Hotel, Bedford, WC1H 0DG  just off Russell Square and near to Euston Station. There are many 

friends who have attended one of Father Moon's speeches in the UK or overseas who have expressed a 

desire to attend a Memorial Service. I hope that this will be a good occasion to come together and 

remember those times or to understand something more about the inspiration for the Universal Peace 

Federation. 

 

We will have a reception from 1:00 pm to meet and share with you all once again. >From 2:00 there will 

be a public meeting and remembrance of his life with testimonies of some people's experiences from the 

last 30-40 years of our experience of his ministry. If you want to understand something more of his life 

and faith there is an online copy of his biography on this link 'A Peace Loving Global Citizen'. 

 

Thank you for your support. We hope to see you on the 30th when we can all express more. RSVP  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robin Marsh and Margaret Ali 

 

UPF is an NGO in Special Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 

Nations 

 

 

 

 


